
Safe Arrival ATTENDANCE Line: 905-417-9227 & follow the prompts or Login to: yrdsb.edsby.com 

  

Daily Drop off and Free Entry from 8:20am to 8:35am 

 

Our Touchstone Team will be organizing a food drive for the month of Oc-

tober. We encourage students to bring in non-perishable food items for 

the Vaughan Food Bank...the class who contributes the most food will win 

a pizza party on October 31!  

Monday  

Oct 1 

Day 4 

ECO Club meeting—every day 4 @ 12:25 in room 205 for grades 3-8 

Boston Pizza Lunch (for those who ordered) 

Tuesday  

Oct 2 

Day 5 

Subway Lunch (for those who ordered) 

 

Wednesday  

Oct 3 

Day 1 

Astoria Lunch (for those who ordered) 

VIP Grade 6 

Grade 7 Immunizations—AM 

Thursday  

Oct 4 

Day 2 

Mr. Zagros Lunch (for those who ordered) 

Curriculum Night 6:30-7:30 

Friday  

Oct 5 

Day 3 

Pizza Lunch (for those who ordered) 

EVAC Training 

Coming Up…. 

Oct. 8—Thanksgiving Day—No School 

Oct. 9—Cross Country Areas 

Oct. 10—Picture Day 

Oct. 11—Cross Country Areas (rain date) 

Next School Council Meeting – October 18th 7-8 pm.  

November 8th MOVIE NIGHT 
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Principal: Mary Oppedisano 

Vice Principal: Farhad Derakshande 

Admin. Assistant: Elham Albazi 

Secretary: Tanya Damiani 

Superintendant: Chris Sarellas 

Trustee: Linda Aversa 

School Council: forest.run.ps@sc.yrdsb.ca 



 

Weekly Update: October 1-5, 2018 

 Forest Run Public School  

JOIN US FOR  

CURRICULUM NIGHT! 

 

When:  Thursday, October 4, 2018 

Time:     6:30 - 7:30 pm 

 

Structure:   

Presentation in the Gym   (15 min) + 2 min transition 

Classroom visit A (20 min) + 2 min transition 

Classroom visit B  (20 min) 

 

Dear Forest Run Families!  

 

We are excited to introduce to you our 2018-2019 School Council team! 

Returning Co-Chairs:  Rachel Kapcan & Sefi Chassid 

Returning Treasurer:  Gav Givon 

NEW to Forest Run Fundraising Officers:  Iryna Fakhri & Lauren De Paoli 

They will be at Curriculum Night waiting to hear from you and to meet you.  

Stop by the School Council table and share your ideas for workshops, chats, activities and events 

you’d like to see at our school!   

We will also be selling School Spirit Wear!   

This is going to be a great year! 

We look forward to seeing you Thursday Night at Curriculum Night!! 



Dear Families, 

 

We hope your children are having a wonderful school year so far building positive relationships peers and staff; in 

addition to engaging in relevant, impactful curriculum connected social, emotional and academic learning opportuni-

ties! We wanted to take a moment to reinforce very important safety routines in the Kiss-n-Ride loop and while 

dropping off your child/ren at school in the morning.   

 

Please be reminded that no vehicles should be parked in the Kiss-n-Ride zone by the sidewalk, or stopping in the 

open lane next to it.  We must ensure a smooth flowing loop, where students are dropped off by the sidewalk at 

all times in an efficient manner.  Both staff and student volunteers are available to escort your child/ren from your 

car to their entry door to ensure their safe entry.  Please accept their support and encourage this routine with 

your child, reminding them that this is the routine in the morning:  a quick kiss and then riding off after drop 

off.  Families are encouraged to foster independence and confidence that this routine is safe and supported by staff 

and students.  We ask that families walking to school and dropping off at the Kindergarten gate, or at the Parking 

Lot Grade 1-8 entrance, to please do the same with a kiss and wave for a great day!   

 

Please recognize that these simple routines, build critical skills in our child/ren saying:  “Yes, you CAN do 

this”!  Research by Carol Dweck states, “that parents can have a powerful impact on their childrens’ mindsets. The 

language you use and the actions you take show your children what you expect and in turn impacts how they feel 

about themselves.” Carol Dweck - Growth Mindsets for Parents  This is just ONE way to foster independence, 

confidence and resiliency!  

 

Finally, our Safe and Supportive Schools Policy requires that all doors to the school remain locked throughout the 

day and that all visitors who enter the school, including parents/families, must sign in at the office and may not be in 

the school without reporting to the office.  The morning entry routine is a very busy one.  We ask that you please 

support this policy, safety in the parking lot, and building important skills with your child.  Should you need to 

meet, or talk to your child/ren’s teacher/s, please give them a call, drop them a note in the agenda, communicate in 

some way to set up a time, or ask them to call you so you can connect as needed at a convenient time for both of 

you. 

 

We thank you for your ongoing understanding and support with ensuring every child and family feels safe at Forest 

Run P.S.   We look forward to a smoother kiss-n-ride loop and an entry to the school that supports safe schools 

and fosters critical skills for a positive and healthy mindset!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Oppedisano           Lillian Lahe                       Farhad Derakshande 

Principal                            Principal Support            Vice Principal 

 

https://www.mindsetkit.org/growth-mindset-parents


 

 Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

We are happy to share that Lunchbox Orders will be offered at Forest Run Public School this year.  

Not familiar with Lunchbox Orders? Lunchbox Orders is a convenient, online ordering platform featuring local restaurants. 

An ordering calendar has been coordinated for the school community at www.lunchboxorders.com.  

All orders are submitted on the website and payment is processed on-line by Visa, MasterCard, Discover, Debit MasterCard 

or Visa Debit. Visa and MasterCard prepaid cards are also accepted on the website.  

The lunch calendar is NOW open and delivery is scheduled to begin TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25.  

The program features the following options:  

 

 How to Order:  

1. Go online at www.lunchboxorders.com and click “ORDER LUNCH”.  

2. New to Lunchbox Orders? Click “Create an Account” to register your family’s account.  

3. Already registered? Please login directly with your current user name (e-mail address) and password.  

4. Add your child to your account by clicking “add a student” and register your child with their new teacher and grade for 

the current school year.  

5. Click “Order Now” (beside your child’s name) to view the school’s ordering calendar.  

6. Proceed with ordering your child’s lunch by clicking on the blue box for each restaurant featured.  

The Benefits:  

1. With every meal purchased, a contribution will be made to the school’s fundraising program.  

2. Lunchbox Orders is paperless and cashless. Ordering online is fast and easy!  

3. All menu items featured are compliant with the Ontario Ministry of Education’s Food and Beverage Policy.  

4. Orders may be placed weekly or in advance, for the full length of the program.  

 Dates to Remember:  

Lunch delivery is scheduled to begin TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2018.  

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 23rd at NOON (12pm) is the ordering deadline for the first scheduled delivery.  

All orders, updates and cancellations must be submitted by Sunday at noon for the following week.  

Please note, new orders will not be accepted after the Sunday deadline.  

If you have any questions please contact Lunchbox Orders customer service team at 1.877.426.6860 or by email at  

info@lunchboxorders.com. 

 

Delivery Day  Featured Restaurant  

Monday  Boston Pizza  

Tuesday  Subway  

Wednesday  Astoria  

Thursday  Mr. Zagros  
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There will be an IB information session at Alexander Mackenzie High School on Wednesday,  

October 17th at 7:00 pm in the Gym. The evening will cover the following: 

* An overview of the IB Programme 

* Programme registration through EDSBY 

* Information about the admissions test 

* Q & A  
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